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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Ruda Stone <rstone@mvyps.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 3:54 PM
To: Robert Hannemann; SQUIDROW COMCAST.NET; SQUIDROW VINEYARD.NET; Jim 

Malkin; WARRENDOTY GMAIL.COM; BILLROSSIMV GMAIL.COM; WARRENDOTY 
VERIZON.NET; Tim Carroll

Cc: Dilly DeBlase
Subject: URGENT: March 21 meeting

Hi, 
 
I had incorrect information about the meeting on March 21 that I emailed and mailed you about.  
 
There won't be an All Island FinCom meeting at the High School with the feasibility study warrant 
article presentation; there'll be only 1 meeting of the All Island Selectmen at the Tisbury Council of 
Aging on Thurs., March 21, at 7:00pm for this presentation. 
 
However, all Selectmen, FinCom members, and Town Administrators are still invited to attend. 
 
Please update my previous email (and letters you'll be receiving) to an All Island Selectmen meeting on 
Thursday, March 21, at 7:00pm at the Tisbury Council of Aging (34 Pine Tree Rd., VH). 
 
Please forward this information along; sorry for the confusion; mea culpa!! 
 
Ruda   


